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September 2, 1970

Mr. William C. Russell
1775 Broadway
New York, New York 10019

Re: Bradenhead Tests C;?47/Q9 /025747—’59/1//
. William €, Russell, Graham #u48
R & G Drilling Co., Lunt #65

Dear Mr. Russell:

Bradenhead tests were conducted on the above wells on August 10,
1970 and August 12, 1970. The test report indicates that a steady
flow of gas was present on the bradenhead in each instance,
although casing pressures recorded during the flow did not indicate
casing failure. The amount of gas flowing was not indicated.

i Will you please reschedule these two wells for retest in order that
| we may determine the nature and magnitude of the problem? Please
have your representative, Mr. Dintelman, contact us, and we will
have a witness present for the retest.

Thank you.

Yours very truly,

/ [ trirt.
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Emery-¢. Arnold

Sugeryisor, District #3
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cc: 0il Conservation Commission

: Box 2088
i Santa Fe, New Mexico
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